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From: SGA President

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 11:57 AM

To: Morales, Jeaneite F

Cc: Young, Djuana D; Bott, Simon G

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission (UCC). Dean of Students Response Needed for

UCC 0231 128

Happy Friday Jeanette,

After reviewing the proposal with members of my cabinet and the Chair of our Senate Committee on Academic Affairs, |
support the proposal 110%. Like the memo said “it’s about time”. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Cedric K. Bandoh

Student Body President
University of Houston

UC Underground- Suite 57
(832) B42-6225 - Office

(832) 842-6227 - Direct
“Service ABOVE Self”- Frank Collins
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From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 8:15 AM

To: SGA President

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Dean of Students Response Needed for UCC 0231 125

Dear Cedric:
I sent the incorrect version to you. Please disregard the original | sent earlier and review this one instead.

Best,
Jeanette

SJeanelile . Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management

Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston

A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University



Cougar Alumna '98

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109
Houston, TX. 77204-2035
{713)743-0919
{713)743-0717 - fax
imorales@uh.edu

"Wisdow beging inywonder.” - Socrates

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and attachments are intended only for the persen or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential andfor privileged material. University policy restricts the dissemination of certain data and any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: SGA President

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 5:26 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Cc: Wallace, Steven W; SGA Vice President

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Dean of Students Response Needed for UCC 0231 125

Thank you Jeanette. | am gathering some feedback from some of our leadership and will have my response to you as
soon as possible.

Sincerely,
Cedric K. Bandoh

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 3;37 PM

To: SGA President

Cc: Wallace, Steven W; SGA Vice President

Subject: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Dean of Students Response Needed for UCC 0231 125

Dear Cedric:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout the
University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will try to
ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for whom they may
be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The UCC has received the proposals numbered UCC 0231 125 — Changes to the 2014 and 2016 Transfer
Admissions Requirement. The UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Piease
review the enclosed the document(s) and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the
group/originator making the proposal (Office of Admissions, Djuana Young, ddyoung@uh.edu) and the UCC
(ucc@uh.edu or Jeanette Morales, jmorales@uh.edu) no later than 5/31/2012.

Sincerely,
Steven Wallace, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

swwallac@central.uh.edu
http://www.uh.edu/ucc/




